
 

 

Dear parent/carer 

On Thursday 19th January we are hosting a performance poet called Ash Dickinson who will be working 

with your child on developing quality poetry for our Drama and Poetry Festival on the 2nd February.  

All pupils have a chance to win a place at this festival by presenting their own original poetry or one 

that has been published.  The aim of this workshop is to therefore give your child the confidence and 

chance to take part in this fantastic opportunity. 

On Thursday the 19th January please remind your child to register with their class teacher and then 

come with their class teacher at the times outlined below to participate in this poetry workshop to 

build their skills: 

 

8.5-8.9 period 1 to the main hall 

7.1-7.4 period 2 to the main hall 

7.5-7.9 period 3 to the main hall 

8.1-8.4 period 4 to the main hall 

 

Thanks you in advance for your help in this matter and your ongoing support.  Please note the auditions 

to win a place at the festival for presenting poetry is on Monday 23rd January at 2.30 pm in the Arts 

Hall. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Beauchamp 

Assistant Head English/Literacy 

 


